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NobleStrategy Receives the 2011 Construction Manager 

MWBE Building the Future Award 
 

NEW YORK, NY (May 23, 2011) – NobleStrategy, a construction management and training 

firm with offices in New Jersey and New York, was presented with the 2011 Construction 

Manager MWBE (Minority Women Business Enterprises) Building the Future Award by 

Anchin, Block & Anchin LLP. Paul T. Williams, Jr., President of the Dormitory Authority of 

New York State (DASNY), presented the award at Anchin’s Building the Future: Celebrating 

MWBEs and Their Advocates recognition event. 

 

“It is a tremendous honor to receive the Building the Future Award because there are truly many 

deserving recognition,” said William S. Parrish, Jr., President & CEO of NobleStrategy. “The 

award is special for NobleStrategy because it recognizes our continued growth as a firm and our 

commitment to providing the very best services available in the industry today. We very much 

appreciate advocates who support and create an environment for firms like ours to excel. We 

thank those who have been involved with the nominating and selection process and congratulate 

all of those nominated because it is truly an honor just to be included in this group of industry 

leaders.” 

 

The winners of the 2011 MWBE Building the Future awards also included: 

 Architects, Watts Architecture and Engineering Services, Buffalo; 

 Engineering, Jacob Feinberg Katz & Michael Consulting Group, NY; and KS Engineers, 

Newark; 

 Subcontractors, Recon Construction Corporation, Flushing; and International Asbestos 

Removal, Woodside; 

 Supplier, Park Avenue Building and Roofing Supplies, Brooklyn; 

 General Contractor, Earth Construction Corporation, Queens Village; and MBI Group, 

NY; 

 Outstanding Community Service, McCloud Group, Hoboken; 

 Corporate Advocacy, TDX Construction Corporation, NY; Metropolitan Transit 

Authority, NY; and Women Builders Council, NY.  

 

Anchin started the event in 2010 to recognize the contributions of outstanding MWBEs to the 

construction industry. 

 

About NobleStrategy 

With offices in Harlem, Long Island City and Newark, N.J., NobleStrategy is a certified 

M/S/DBE professional construction resource focused on delivering premium solutions to public 

and private entities in the K-12 and higher education sectors. Our firm employs licensed 

professionals in construction safety and project management, as well as trained business 

managers in strategies and solutions required in the delivery of complex construction projects. 

http://www.noblestrategy.com/
http://www.noblestrategy.com/


For more information, please visit www.noblestrategy.com or call (973) 622-2229 or (212) 690-

4370. 

 

PHOTO CAPTION: 

Marc A. Newman, Associate Managing Partner of Anchin, Block & Anchin LLP, presents the 

2011 Construction Manager MWBE (Minority Women Business Enterprises) Building the 

Future Award to William S. Parrish, Jr., President & CEO of NobleStrategy. 
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